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AMERICAN LEGHORN CLUB CUP

Thie accomnpanyinig illustration represents one of the
Ainerican Leghorn Club Cuips, of which five have been
won and awarded the past winter to the following
imeimiber: of the Club E. S. Sauncer, Chicago, Ill.,

une , W. E. Bright, Walthai, iass., one . Ezra Cor-

nell,Ithaca, N.V., two , George Il. Burgott, Lawton's
Station, N.Y., one. Total valuatio. of cuips $150.

GEo. H. Broorr, Secretarv-Treasurer.

'THE PRAIRIE STATE INCUBATOR COMPANY.

We lercwith illustrate a cut of the fanous Pr.irie
State Incubator that is so well and favorablv known
throughout the United Stateýs and Canada as a machine
being used exclusively on soine of the largest poultry
and duck farns in the world. On some of these la-.ie
farns fron forty tu sixty 3u egg machines are u-ed
year aftier year to hatch out thousands of chick us
and ducks that are nmairketed throughout the seas> n.
After a careful test on the '. S. Agricultural Experi-
mental Farm at Washington, D.C., the Prairie State
Incubators and Brooders were aditopted aiid are now
used e.sclusively at that weil knîlowi mnstitutioi. il
ddition to these twort itron ea s the

mlachinles haebeen awrdd0o- first preituniis all

over the United States as well as Canada. Their ima-
chines have also been put on exhibition in foreign
countriL and have been awarded the highest honors
in the way of gold medals, dip)lonas, etc., etc.
'he Prairie State people claim to bie the largest inanti-
factutrers of ilncubatons and brooders iin the world.
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Starting in the business about eleven years ago,
putting a good machine on the market, looking after
their business clo.selv, and treating their custoniers
fairly, they have now erected at Hoiner City a plant
that is fully equipped, and incubators and brooders
are manufactured at the rate of 5o to 6o machines per
day. This company enjoys a splendid reputation and
any of our readers who contemplate purchasing ma-
chines for the coming season should niot fail to
address the Company for catalogue and supplement,
giving a complete description of their style A and
style B machine. Write thein at once and catalogue
will be sent you. Prairie State Incubator Con' any,
Honier City, Pa.
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